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Rebekkah Pye

From: John & Pam Williams 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 June 2020 11:58 AM
To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence 

Prevention Committee
Subject: Submission re Qld govt response to Covid-19

Categories: Saved in Objective, Submission

We would like to congratulate the Govt. for their response the Pandemic. Qld is doing well. 
We are over 80 & have no difficulty with the restrictions which were put in place. Hopefully people will 
continue to adhere to good hygiene without panic buying. 
We are extremely happy that travel is now allowed in Qld but hope that state boarders remain closed until 
other states are better controlled.  
If 2000 Victorians come up here to escape the cold & use our free hospital system the Virus is likely to 
recur in our opinion. 
John & Pam Williams 
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